
 
 

 
 
 
16 June 2016    
 
 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Level 10 
80 William Street 
EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 
 
 
 
By email: amod@fwc.gov.au;  
 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
RE:  FOUR YEARLY REVIEW OF MODERN AWARDS: PART-TIME AND 

CASUAL EMPLOYMENT COMMON ISSUE (AM2014/196 AND 
AM2014/197)  

 
We are writing to advise that the Australian Hotels Association withdraws and will no 

longer rely on the witness statement of Ms. Michaeli White filed on 12 October 2015.  

 

We note there is an order for the production of documents which is returnable by 17 

June 2016.  

 

We hereby advise that we have liaised with United Voice who have confirmed they 

consent to having the orders for production in relation to Ms. White set aside.  

 

Please direct any queries to Mr. Phillip Ryan on (02) 9281 6922 or by email to: 
Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
JOHN SWEETMAN 
National Workplace Relations Director 
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